
 
 
 

April 26, 2018 
 
Kaihang Shi    
Student ID 200106780 

kshi3@ncsu.edu 
    

 
 

 

 
Dear Kaihang: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected to participate in the Mentored 
Teaching Fellowship (MTF) Program sponsored by NC State’s College of Engineering for 
the Fall 18 semester. Dr.  Keith Gubbins will serve as your mentor for providing teaching 
assistance for CHE 713 . In addition to your normal teaching assistantship stipend, you 
will receive an extra stipend of $1000 for the semester from the College of Engineering. 
You will need to meet with your faculty mentor at least once a week to discuss your 
progress. 
 
As a Mentored Teaching fellow, you and the professor are expected to submit a joint 
paper in which you summarize your activities and make recommendations on ways to 
enhance the MTF program (one page). 
 
Congratulations on being selected to participate in the MTF Program. I trust that you will 
find this to be a rewarding, educational, and professional experience. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robyn Fillinger 
Manager of Graduate Programs and Student Services 
 
 
Kaihang Shi  
I accept this award     4/26/18  
                                       Student Signature       Date 
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June 2, 2017 

 

Kaihang Shi 

Student ID: 200106780 

kshi3@ncsu.edu 

 

Dear Kaihang: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected to participate in the Mentored 

Teaching Assistantship (MTA) Program sponsored by NC State’s College of Engineering 

for the Fall 17 semester. Dr. Keith Gubbins will serve as your mentor for providing 

teaching assistance for CHE 713. In addition to your normal teaching assistantship 

stipend, you will receive an extra stipend of $750 for the semester from the College of 

Engineering. You will need to meet with your faculty mentor at least once a week to 

discuss your progress. 

 

Congratulations on being selected to participate in the MTA Program. I trust that you will 

find this to be a rewarding, educational, and professional experience. 

 

  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robyn Fillinger 

Manager of Graduate Programs and Student Services 

 

 

 

 

I accept this award       

                                       Student Signature       Date 

 

 

  

06/02/2017



 
 

 

June 23, 2016 

 

 

Dear Kaihang: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected to participate in the Mentored 

Teaching Assistantship (MTA) Program sponsored by NC State’s College of Engineering 

for the Fall 16 semester.  Dr. Gubbins will serve as your mentor for providing teaching 

assistance for CHE 713.  In addition to your normal teaching assistantship stipend, you 

will receive an extra stipend of $750 for the semester from the College of Engineering.  

You will need to meet with your faculty mentor at least once a week to discuss the 

progress of the activity. 

 

Congratulations on being selected to participate in the MTA Program.  I trust that you will 

find this to be a rewarding, educational, and professional experience. 

 

  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robyn Fillinger 

Manager of Graduate Programs and Student Services 

  

 

 


